
Law360 reported “NY Hospital 
System Says Chubb Denied It 
COVID-19 Coverage”
Law360 reported that Northwell Health Inc sued a unit of Chubb Insurance as it wrongfully denies to 

cover COVID-19 pandemic related claims. Represented by Robin Cohen, Northwell is “pursuing claims 

for breach of contract and a covenant of good faith as well as a declaration that Chubb has to cover its 

costs in responding to the pandemic.” Read the full article here.
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